
Valley News please print the following for two days as a transaction advertisement.

PLAINFIELD RESIDENTS

The Planning Board, in accordance with RSA 231, will hold several scenic road hearings on
Monday August 6th 2012 starting at 7:30pm at the Meriden Town Hall 110 Main Street. The
hearing concerns a request by Liberty Utilities formerly National Grid to perform routine tree
trimming line maintenance on the following Plainfield scenic roads: Harriman Road, (1978),
Grantham  Mountain Road (1977), Chellis (1984), and Whitaker (1977). Information outlining
the requested road side trimming is available online at www.plainfieldnh.org/planning.html and
at the town office at 110 Main Street Meriden village.  For those that wish to attend, a site visit
to the various locations will start at 6:30pm at the Harriman Road/Methodist Hill Road
intersection.
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